
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 22 April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and it has been lovely to welcome back all the children this 
week, along with several new children who have settled in so well to school life. 

 

As you all are aware the rules regarding Covid and mixing have now been relaxed and school has been 
looking at how best to move forward. We have had two years of not all coming together in assemblies 
and no visitors. So coming back together is a very big step for all of us. We are also conscious that 
Covid is still around and so we are having to be flexible with our plans.  

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to update you on our plans for this term, but as always they could 
change if we were to have an outbreak. 

 

• Friday achievement assemblies - From Friday 29th April all KS2 classes will be attending the 

assembly in the hall, KS1 and EY will still be virtual and over the term we will gradually re-introduce the 
other classes (except Nursery as they do not attend the assemblies). It is likely that after May half term 
we will start inviting parents in for these. 

• 27th May - Grandparents Jubilee tea. More information and invitations will follow but this is strictly 

for Grandparents only. When accepting the place please inform us of any mobility issues. 

• 1st July 9.30-13.00 - KS1 & 2 Sports day and picnic lunch. This will, weather permitting, all be on the 

field and everyone is welcome. 

• 8th July 9.30-11.30 - Early Years Sports day and refreshments. This will, weather permitting, all be on 

the field and KS1 grass area. All EY families are welcome. 

• 13th July 2pm & 6pm - KS2 end of year play. All parents and families will be welcome. 

 

Also another date for the diary is year 6 SATs breakfast club which is the 9th—13th May. All are 
expected to turn up at 8am, there is no charge and breakfast is provided for all. It is a time to get into 
school on time and be calm with peers in order to be in the best frame of mind for their SATs. 

The new summer lunch menu—next week 

is week two.  The menu may be subject to 

change at short notice due to stock and 

delivery issues. 

 

The new menu now includes a 

‘vegetarian’ day once a week. 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Year 6 learner is Samuel. 
Although he found his 
learning of fractions tricky, 
he persevered and can now 
solve the calculations 
independently. 

Isabelle has demonstrated 

great geographical skills and 

was able to locate different 

countries on a map and globe  

Keira has come back 
very motivated and 
keen to learn. She has 
completed all her tasks 
to a high standard and 
has often asked for 
challenges. Keep up 
your hard work, Keira! 

Star Learner this week 
is Amarah for her use 
of language for 
multiplication. It was 
tricky at the start but 
she persevered and 
was using the 
language correctly by 
the end of the week!  

Deqwan is Star Learner 

He has made some 

excellent contributions 

to class discussions 

this week and has been 

enthusiastic and 

motivated to learn. 

Harry P is Star Learner 

for helping others with 

their work.  He has 

listened to what they 

found hard and helped 

explain to them.  Harry 

has also recognised the 

achievements of his talk 

partner.  Well done 

Harry 

Joel is our Star Learner. 
Well done to Joel for 
trying really hard with 
his reading. We are so 
proud.  
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ books 

in the library.  So our  

OUTSTANDING PERSON 

OF THE WEEK for 28th 

February is:  

David Attenborough 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  

As a young boy David was 

a collector of fossils and 

plants which led him to 

study zoology and geology 

at Cambridge University.  

His first tv programme 

aired in 1957 and at the 

age of 95 David is still 

presenting his TV shows.  

David has also been 

named ‘Champion of the 

Earth’ by the UN. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 22 April 2022 

Thank you to everybody who 

donated towards our Ukraine 

appeal today by dressing in 

blue and yellow we have raised 

and amazing £240. 
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Year 4 made the most of the good weather in their PE lesson this week 
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April 2022 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

25 26 27 28 29 
Swimming Yr 5 

May 2022 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

2 3 4 5 6 

9 10 11 12 13 

16 17 18 19 20 

23 24 25 26 27 

30 31 1 2 3 

Swimming Yr 5 

Swimming Yr 5 

Swimming Yr 5 

Swimming Yr 5 

Breakfast club 

Pancakes 


